## STUDENT COUNCIL MINUTES MAY 24, 1949

The meeting was called to order at 5:10 P.M. by President

Ben Short. Roll was taken of the new council.

President Short asked if any of the candidates had anything to say before the elections. President Short then opened the floor for elections. Ballotés were passed out. Vote taken and ballots collected.

Miss Medden explained that next year's Tecmila staff must be

approved. Those selected were:

Art Editor

Editor in chief Thomas Nantka P.& P. Photo Editor Robert Murray Photo Tech
Copy Editor Connie Guidice Retailing James Palmer Art

Discussion followed. The motion was made that the staff be

approved as read. Seconded. Carried.

Miss Medden asked that Council appoint two representatives to attend the N.S.A. conference at the University of Lilinois from August 26th to September 3rd. It is preferred that the representative have experience with council. Discussion followed. Eugene Penler was appointed with Clarence Mathews as his alternate Harold Garfinkel, editor of Sprit is also to attend this confere ence. The motion was made that these representatives be appainted. Seconded. Carried.

Fresident Short then turned the meeting over to Bill Murphy, who explained briefly all the activities Student Council sponsers and has control over. Those activities subsidized by Council are; basketball, bowling, wrestling, rifle club, ski club, Sprit, Technila, student handbook, student directory, golf club, tennis, Clark Union, CarnegieMusic room, noon movies, riding, fencing,

cheerleading etc.

Mr. Murphy also explained the Class Advisory Committee. The first committee important at the beginning of the school year in September is the Budget Committee. This committee must have from every organization subsidized by Council an estimate of the amount of money which they think they will spend for the year. These budgets should be in order by the third week of school so these activities may begin to operate.

Short announced the new executive committee of President

Council.

President Joe Loughlin P&P. Vice-president Alma Lee Loy Ret. Secretary, Pat Minton Foods

President Short extended his congratulations to the new officers. The motion was made that the meeting be adjourned. Seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 6:05 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Rounds secretary